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Taiwan Earthquake - 05.04.2024  
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
Our thoughts in the first instance go out to all that have been affected by the recent 
earthquake in Taiwan. 
 
I am writing to assure you that this has not impacted our production or supply chain. 
We understand that natural disasters can cause concern, and we want to be 
transparent with you about the potential for disruptions. 
 
We are fortunate that our manufacturing facilities and supplier network are in areas 
that were not affected by the earthquake. Our production and shipping operations 
are continuing as usual. 
 
We are closely monitoring the situation and will keep you updated if anything 
changes.  
 
Thank you for your continued trust and business. Please do not hesitate to make 
contact if you need any further clarification.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
On behalf of TR Fastenings Ltd 
 
Dan Jack 
Chief Commercial Officer and Managing Director 
danj@trifast.com 
 


